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 An absolute pleasure this evening to present Ill Bro Terry Millard 31°, with the Inspector 
General’s award for his service to the Sacred Fire Chapter RC No.977.  

Terry has been the Chapter Recorder since October 2006, nearly 2 decades of dedicated 
service, and it was a privilege to say a huge thank you on behalf of the members of the 

Chapter and the District of West Kent for his unstinted service  
 

 

 


